From: [ ] EEEEE | |
GL Freedom of Information

To:
Subject: FW: Ibrox community complex
Date: 14 September 2018 09:49:52

-----Original Message-----
From:
Sent: 25 July 2018 15:58

To: - - (Councillor)

Subject: RE: Ibrox community complex

Dear Cou.ncillor-

We have made it clear to Rangers, Licensing, elected members and others that if there are objections from the
Community Council along with your own then Rangers will not be utilising Ibrox Football complex. As far as
Glasgow Life is concerned that is the current position and that position has not changed.

I have to be clear, however, that if the objection from the community council was to be dropped then Glasgow
Sport would be obliged to take that into account.

Hope this helps.

-----Original Message-----

From: - - (CED) [mmlm_glmm&..gm..llk] On Behalf Of- -
(Councillor)

Sent: 25 July 2018 14:35

To:
Cc: (Councillor)

Subject: FW: Ibrox community complex

Dear-

For your information I have been advised that Rangers FC are still going ahead with their application for the
Fanzone even though they have no permission to use.

Thanks

o

Glasgow - UK Council of the Year 2015
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